
                                                           Weston County Library Board Meetings 

                                                                     June 25, 2021 

The regular monthly meeting of the Weston County Library Board was called to order by Kim 

Conzelman @ 11:57 A.M.  Those present were Becky Todd, Sherri Randall, Brenda Mahoney-

Ayres, Kim Conzelman, Cathy Dunford, and Paul Patterson. 

Following the consideration of the agenda, Becky read the minutes from the last meeting.  

Motion was made by Cathy to accept the minutes, and seconded by Kim.  Motion carried. 

Cathy presented the treasurer’s report.  She reported a $2 discrepancy in the utility column, 

which she corrected.  Following discussion of the budget, Becky moved, seconded by Kim to 

accept the report.  

Brenda presented the directors report.  The summer reading programs are underway.  She had 

attended the budget hearing with the County Commissioners, and a WYLD Annual meeting, via 

Zoom.  Peaches will again be sold by the foundation with sales beginning June 28th.   Total daily 

attendance for the month was 1414. 

Sherri presented the branch library report for Upton.  The summer reading program is also 

underway in Upton.  Currently there are 74 adults signed up and 41 youths. Bobcat Adventure 

brought their students to visit the library. There were 416 persons who visited the library in 

May.  

No library foundation meeting was held but they will be meeting in July. 

Old Business:   

Terms:  Kim will reapply and Becky will also do so, if there are no others available from the 

Upton area to serve in this capacity.   

FY2022:  A salary discussion of how to implement salary tiers for positions at the library was 

held.   

The next meeting will be held July 23rd at 11:30.  The meeting adjourned at 2:03.   

 

Respectfully Submitted By:  Becky Todd, June 27th, 2021 

 

 

 

 


